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Deer Hill School News 
October 31, 2014 
 
Important Dates: 
 
Nov. 4 SEPAC meeting and 

speaker 
Nov. 5 Early Release for Prof. 

Development (12:40) 
Nov. 6 PSO meeting, 9:30 
Nov. 7 Veteran’s Day Ceremony  
Nov. 11 Veteran’s Day (no school) 
Nov. 13 PSO Fall Book Fair, 2:00 – 

7:00 pm at OSGOOD 
SCHOOL 

Nov. 13 DH School Council, 3:00 
Nov. 15 10:00 – 4:00 pm PSO 

Holiday Boutique  
Nov. 16 CEF Spelling Bee, CMHS 

Auditorium 
 

DEER HILL PSO 
  
The Fall Book Fair is scheduled for 
Thursday, November 13th from 2pm-7pm in 
the Osgood School Cafeteria.  This year the 
Fall Book Fair will be ONE PSO sponsored 
event for students at the Osgood and Deer 
Hill Schools grades K-5.  Each year this 
special event is an excellent way for you and 
your child to share in the love of reading.  It 
is also an exciting event for the PSO, as we 
receive 25% from every sale!  With these 
funds, we can continue to provide great 
programs and events for our children, 
families and teachers. 
  
Please make every effort to come to the PSO 
Scholastic Fall Book Fair on Thursday 
November 13th at Osgood! This will be the 
only Fall Book Fair for Deer Hill Students. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding fundraisers, please don’t hesitate 
to contact Sue Shepherd at 
stafrate@aol.com. 

 
 

 
 
VACANCY 2014 - 2015 

 
Substitute School Nurses 

Osgood, Deer Hill 
Middle-High School 

 
Job Description:  The Substitute Nurse 
will provide first aid to students and staff, 
including but not limited to administering 
medications, performing ordered treatments, 
caring for illness, critical decision-making in 
emergency situations, maintaining 
confidentiality and documenting in 
accordance with the Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts laws and the policies and 
procedures of the School District.  Must 
demonstrate strong communication skills. 
 
MA License as School Nurse preferred, 
Registered/Licensed MA Nurse – Current 
CPR/AED Certification 
 
Please submit cover letter, resume, and 
proof of certification/licensure to:  
 
Jennifer Souretis, Administrative Assistant 

Cohasset Public Schools 
Office of the Superintendent 

143 Pond Street 
Cohasset, MA 02025 

jsouretis@cohassetk12.org 
 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
Closing Date: Open until filled 
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The 5th Grade Fundraiser is Underway! 
 
By now all fifth grade families should have 
received a packet of information regarding 
the Annual Kinnealey Meats Fundraiser.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact us. All orders are due by November 
17th--order forms can be dropped off in the 
Deer Hill front office-- and the meat pick-up 
date is scheduled for Saturday, December 
6th.   
Stacy Heinlein & Beth Mullaly 
 

Special Education Parent Advisory 
Committee (SEPAC) EVENTS 

 
THE BEHAVIOR CODE:  

EFFECTIVE STRATEGIES FOR 
THE STUDENT WITH ANXIETY 

December 2, 2014 
7:00 – 8:30 pm 

Paul Pratt Library, Community Room  
 

Presented by Jessica Minahan, BCBA, and 
author of “The Behavior Code.”  Ms. 
Minahan will help parents and teachers 
understand and help the student with 
anxiety. For more information regarding 
Cohasset SEPAC, please visit our website 
at www.CohassetSEPAC.org. As always, 
the meeting is free and open to the public.   
  

COHASSET PSO HOLIDAY 
BOUTIQUE 

 
Please save the date, Saturday, November 
15th 10am-4pm, for the 2nd Annual PSO 
Holiday Boutique at the Deer Hill School.  
We will have an exciting variety of vendors 
on hand to help you get an early jump on 
your holiday shopping.  A call for volunteers 
and bakers for the bake sale will go out next 
week.  We have limited openings still 
available for vendors.  If you, or someone 
you know, has a business or makes artisan 
items for sale, please contact 
maryfranolson@gmail.com for an 
application. 

 

Fruit Fundraiser:  The PSO just finished 
up the Coupon Book Fundraiser, but before 
we take a break, we are rolling out our brand 
new Fruit Fundraiser.  We wanted to get this 
fundraiser in before the Christmas holiday! 
The delicious fruit will be a great gift for 
family, friends as well as holiday hostess 
gifts! We will accept orders through 
November 10th! 
 
We are also offering an online ordering and 
delivery option for family and friends who 
don’t live nearby.  Please have them go to 
www.FloridaIndianRiverGroves.com and 
enter our organization ID #322662.   
If you have any questions or need additional 
order forms, please contact Sue Shephard 
at stafrate@aol.com 
 
Happy Halloween and Happy Fall!   
  
Exciting activities are happening here at 
Deer Hill.  The Kindness Squad will be 
running a food drive for the Cohasset Food 
Pantry.  Students will be encouraged to 
participate in three Spirit Days which will be 
held on Thursday, November 6th, Thursday, 
November 13th and Friday, November 14th.  
We ask that students bring in one item from 
the list below for each day they participate.  
Boxes will be placed in the main hallway for 
students to donate their items.  Our 
donations will be dropped off at the 
Cohasset Food Pantry on November 19th. 
Please join in the SPIRIT!!  The Kindness 
Squad thanks you!  
  
Food Pantry Items:  Canned white 
potatoes, Yams, Turkey gravy, Canned 
pumpkin, Cranberry sauce, Stuffing mix, 
Brownie/ cake / muffin/ quick bread mix 
 
Items we always need and run out of: 
Coffee ( ground regular ), Juice, Hot, 
chocolate, Mayonnaise, Tuna, Clam 
chowder, Hearty soups, Corned beef hash 
Cereal (cold & hot ) 
 
Robyn Lotspeich-Costa, M.A., LMHC, E.T.  
School Adjustment Counselor 
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